
THE CITY OF VICTORIA OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

July 2, 2021

Mayor Fred Haynes
The Corporation of the District of Saanich
770 Vernon Avenue
Victoria BC V8X 2W7

Dear Mayor Haynes,

On behalf of the City of Victoria, thank you for your letter dated June 22, 2021 regarding the
creation of a Chinese Canadian Museum in Victoria. I appreciate your support for this
meaningful project.

I understand you have already met with Councillor Charlayne Thornton-Joe who is leading this
initiative. We look forward to finding a way for Saanich to participate.

Please continue to coordinate with Councillor Thornton-Joe as the process unfolds. I am also
available should you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Lisa Helps
Victoria Mayor

The City of Victoria recognizes theSonghees and Esquimalt Nations in whose traditional territories we live and work "Hay swx qa
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